

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS icallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

30th November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,



Year 3 to Year 6 Christmas Movies Monday 14th December

The children in Year 3 to Year 6 will be watching a U or PG rated Christmas movie on Monday 14th December in the afternoon. The children will be enjoying some festive treats made by our amazing Catering Team and joining in with some fun Christmas activities. The children will remain in their class bubbles at all times.

To make the day more festive children may come to school in their own clothes (ie a non-uniform day). Please ensure that the children have a suitable winter coat for breaktimes.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher









